## December 9, 1998

To: President Betsy Crowder and Members of the Board of Directors

Midpeninsula Regional Open Space District

330 Distel Circle

Los Altos CA 94022-1404

(650) 691-1200

FAX: 691-0485

From: MidCoast Community Council

PO Box 64

Moss Beach, CA 94038

re:

Coastal Advisory Committee

Dear President Crowder and Members of the Board:

The MidCoast Community Council would like to express its support of your plans to convene a Coastal Advisory Committee for the coastal expansion process. We understand that this committee will meet with identified stakeholders throughout the coastal area and help define policies and procedures for MROSD's operation on the coast.

Our council is willing to help by accepting a seat on this committee, and we look forward to working with the District, the other elected councils and representatives of the Coastside on this important process.

Respectfully,

Mary Hobbs, Vice-Chair MidCoast Community Council

MCC/P&R/cgk